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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 7:56 AM
To: jackiegulbranson@gmail.com
Subject: 1533 Wynne Avenue - boarding appeal
Attachments: 1533 Wynne Ave.Police Report.12-19-18.pdf

Hello Ms. Gulbranson, 
You attended a hearing with Marcia Moermond on April 2nd and at that time, she stated that she wanted to get some 
additional information from the police department and see if the police tried to contact you.  After getting the police 
report, it was indicated “we were not able to get hold of the home owner, Matthew Gulbranson (dob, 1533 Wynne Ave), 
but the neighbor stated she called and left a message for him.  Off. Adams was able to get the witnesses information 
along with the rest of the home owners info”  Ms. Moermond is going to recommend approval of the assessment.  She 
believes the police did attempt to reach out to you as the owner. 
 
I am attaching a copy of the police report.  If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing 
on May 15, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 


